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Dear Sir/Madame 
We are writing in regard to the Cool Spring Colony's application to increase its' permissible 
broiler chicken limitation to 96,000 animals at SW 24-16-17 WPM.  
While this application does not appear to effect ground or surface water entering the Little 
Saskatchewan River prior to its' entering Minnedosa Lake, we want to ensure that due diligence 
is done prior to approval of this application. We are assuming that sufficient study will be done 
to alleviate any concerns in this regard. 
Thank-you for the opportunity to voice our thoughts on this matter. 
Yours truly 
Robert E. Jones 
Vice-chairman 
Friends of Minnedosa Lake Committee 
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